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Dear Parents, 
Last week was another action packed week here, with Y3/4 visiting Hagges Wood, Y6 
taking part in a transition workshop with Yo-Yo and Y4/5 working with Archbishop of 
York Juniors and Riccall Primary in the launch of a project about the old railway line. 
Also, Esme K and Lily A came second in the York Primary Schools Public Speaking 
Competition, organised by York Civic Trust. They spoke with confidence and clarity 
and did very well, as the standard of competitors was very high indeed this year. 
Time is moving on rapidly and there’s lots happening before we break up, so here is 
the information about this week: 
What’s on: 
 

All week We welcome Ben Wragg and Evie Fairley (ex-pupils) on Work Experience 
with us. We wish them well. 

Mon  
10th July 

Welcome back to Emile and Luce! 
Y6 visit Fulford all day 
York Press visiting to write an article about our SIAMS report 

Tues 11th 
July 

York City Knights Sports Club 3.05pm – 4.15pm 
6pm – 7pm ‘Back to the Future’ evening for staff and governors to look at 
the past year and set our development ideas for next year 

Weds  
12th July 

Collective Worship about Malawi with Mike Beresford 
Y6 visit Fulford in the evening, with parents 

Thursday 
13th July 

Y6 visiting Crucial Crew event at Askham Bryan College PM. 

Fri  
14th July 

Non-uniform for Naburn Gala. Bring in a tombola prize of sweets or 
chocolate, wrapped and in date please. 

 
Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 Alfie in Reception, for completing lots of mini-beast observations to a high 

standard and for working hard on his spellings. Also, Luke was awarded a 

certificate for his brilliant teamwork whilst working in the forest  

 Bethany in Y1 for always trying her best and being a friendly and caring 

member of the class 

 Florence and Kiera in Y4 for helping to choreograph the class dance for ‘Beauty 

and the Beast’ 

 Luke and Ethan in Y6 for 100% effort during their practices for ‘Beauty and the 

Beast’ and for learning their lines quickly 
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The lunchtime award went to Luke, Alfie and William in Reception, for tidying the toy 
cupboard. 
William in Reception was given the ‘star writing’ award for making a super book about 
sea monsters. 
Betsy, Felix and Eli also proudly showed us their football trophies.  
Esme H, Finlay and Ben P were also awarded certificates for taking part in the Primary 
Voice event at the Council offices, where they represented the views of our school 
and met local councillors and other children from York Schools. Well done! 
  
Parent Governor 
Michelle Burgess has been elected as our new Parent Governor. Thankyou to all who 
voted. We look forward to welcoming Michelle to our next Full Governors meeting in 
September. 
 
Many thanks, Mrs Christison  
 
 

 


